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Lee Urban- Director of Planning and Development

Aaron Shapiro- Director of Housing and Neighborhood Services

Michael J. Nugent- Director of Inspection Services

July 18, 2005

Lucie Morabito

54 Seashore Avenue

Peaks Island, ME 04108

RE:  54 Seashore Ave – 085-F-011 – IR-2 Zone – application #05-0805

Dear Mrs. Morabito,

I am in receipt of your application for 2 temporary structures to be placed at 54 Seashore Ave.  Your permit has been denied because you are not meeting the requirements of the Land Use Zoning Ordinance.

Section 14-145.11(d) of the IR-2 Residential Zone requires maximum lot coverage of 20% of lot area.  The existing house and outbuilding exceed this allowance; therefore the proposed structures cannot be added to the footprint allowance.

You have the right to appeal my decision.  If you wish to exercise your right to appeal, you have 30 days from the date of this letter in which to appeal.  If you should fail to do so, my decision is binding and not subject to appeal.  Please contact this office for the necessary paperwork that is required to file an appeal.

Sincerely,

Jeanie Bourke

Code Enforcement Officer/Plan Reviewer 

